Kimberly Gibbons

From: Timothy Tart <ttart.freedom@outlook.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 1:38 PM

To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: Re: Sub-contractor change 1288 Josey Williams Rd

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

yes it was recombination | am being told. Sorry.

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 1:34 PM

To: Timothy Tart <ttart.freedom@outlook.com>
Subject: RE: Sub-contractor change 1288 Josey Williams Rd

Is this one supposed to be 12867

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
108 E. Front Street (Physical)

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.2
kgibbons@harnett.org

From: Timothy Tart <ttart.freedom@outlook.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 1:11 PM

To: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Subject: Sub-contractor change 1288 Josey Williams Rd

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Please change Plumbing Contractor to:
MLS Plumbing Co. Inc

910-309-4392

1500 Gillespie St. Fayetteville, NC
mlsplumbing@hotmail.com

L.28833

Thank you

Timothy Tawt
Freedow Constructors Inc.
Estimating/Purchasing Manager



ttart.freedom®@outlook.com
910-766-6523




